
Date: 3/11/2024
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office
Re: SPO Academy Course Times (Tracorp Update)

Good morning,

Tracorp recently updated their system over the weekend. However, we have noticed that the update has
affected the course times for SPO Academy/APP courses on the user-end side.

Despite this, I encourage you to continue registering for courses you wish to attend as usual. You can find
all course offerings and correct times by visiting this link.

We have already reported this issue to the ADOA LMS Support team, who have raised a ticket with the
vendor. We apologize for any confusion caused and thank you for your patience.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding SPO Academy courses, please contact
John.Jimenez@azdoa.gov.

Best regards,

SPO Training Team

https://spointra.az.gov/sites/default/files/Upcoming%20FY24%20SPO%20Academy%20Training%20%28SPO%20Site%29_13.pdf

